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 I don't know if “fun” is the right word.  It was exciting and scary. Exciting: what does God have in store for us 
next? Scary: are we missing something from the Lord? 
  

 The weekend had twenty pilgrims that were "off and running" Thursday night.  In addition, I had the best team 
ever (no bias here).  Lisa and the women's team were a blessing to us.  The 4th day was wonderfully supportive. With 
this bunch of awesome pilgrims and team, and the amazing cloud of supportive believers, even I couldn't screw it 
up.  The Holy Spirit gave us a ton of fun, growth, peace, direction and forgiveness. 
 

Joel Becher, Lay Leader and Ken Kesler, Asst Lay Leader  

Lay Leader Notes Walk 71 

 We had a blast! God never ceases to amaze us....:) 
  
 The pilgrims and team of Walk #71 give praise to God for each one of you.  God is incredably faithful and never 
disappoints us with the way that He works in our hearts.  We were surprised over and over by God's extravagant love 
for each of us....and then surprised that we're surprised!  We would like to encourage you all to "Love the LORD your 
God with all your heart, all your soul and all your strength."  May you be surprised today by God's greatness! 
Lisa Herr - Weekend Lay Leader 
Kandy Simmons - Weekend Asst. Lay Leader     

See you at the Gathering! 
 Saturday, Nov. 21, 2009 

Reminder that gatherings are held the third  
Saturday of every month except  

the months of walks. 
 

Bring finger snacks and pop or water 
7:00 - 10:00 P.M. 

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 
2551 55th St. NE, Canton 

( map to the right  and also at EOEE.org ) 
Baby sitters are provided. 

 

Come out and welcome the new fourth day and 
youth from Chrysalis! (More info on page 3!) 

Walk to The Manger 
December Gathering 

 

Saturday  
December 19, 2009 

7:00 PM    

More info on page 3! 



New 4th day  from Walk 71 

If you need a copy of the new 4th day, please contact the webservant at: 

Webservant @ eoee.org 

 

And while you’re at it, go on over to the website and signup to receive the 

newsletter by email! 

 

www.EOEE.org 



December Gathering—Walk to The Manger 

           “After they had heard the king, they went on their way, and the star they had seen in the 
east went ahead of them until it stopped over the place where the child was.  When they saw the 
star, they were overjoyed.  On coming to the house, they saw the child with his mother Mary, and 
they bowed down and worshiped him.  Then they opened their treasures and presented him with 

gifts of gold and of incense and of myrrh.” 
 

Saturday December 19, 2009—7:00 PM 
 

Held at the Total Living Center 

2221 Ninth Street SW, Canton, Ohio 44706 

  
Just like they took gifts of gold, incense, and myrrh  we bring 
gifts to share also.  
 
You may either bring some can goods or bring some cash as 
the T L C is able to buy food much cheaper at the center in Ak-
ron, so cash would go much further.  
 

I believe they can buy food for about .18 a pound. So each dol-
lar could buy 4 or 5 cans of soup or vegetables.  
 
This is up to you the giver. Blessings upon you! 

Board Positions  
E.O.E.E. BOARD POSITION OPENINGS 

     In January 2010 there will be four East Ohio Emmanuel Emmaus 
board positions that will need to be filled.  The open positions include: 
secretary, pre-walk, walk and post-walk.   If you are interested in any of 
these positions or would like more information, please contact Terry Rad-
dish at (330) 628-4713 or traddish@neo.rr.com.  
     The board highly recommends that you shadow the people currently in 
the position to get an idea of what the position entails.  (See the back of 
the newsletter for contact info of board members currently in a position 
you may be interested in).   
     Along with the responsibilities of each position, board members are required to attend the 
monthly board meetings on the third Monday of each month. 
     The board positions are a three year commitment.  Therefore, the term for those starting in 2010 
will run through and including 2012. 
     We are blessed to have a very active and caring community.  Praise God from whom all bless-
ings flow.  May each of you have a very Happy Thanksgiving!  

Chrysalis Moment at the November Gathering 
 
We will have a group of Chrysalis 4th Day young folks at our November 
Gathering to talk about Chrysalis.  This is the last opportunity before the 
January and February Flights.   
Lets' give them a warm welcome! 
 
      -Fly With Christ / DeColores,   



The website for East Ohio Emmanuel Emmaus is: 

www.EOEE.org  
Stay up to date with our community.  

Get your newsletters online.   

Get the forms you need to sponsor a new pilgrim.   

Future Walk Dates  
 

Walk 72  Spring 2010 
Men’s Mar 11-14  Women’s Mar 18-21 

Walk 73 Summer 2010  
Men’s June 3-6  - Women’s June 10-13  

Walk 74 Fall 2010 
Men’s October  7-10 Women’s Oct 14-17 

Please note that pilgrim applications and sponsor forms should  

  sent to:   Pam Edwards 

2192 Kevin Ct NE 

New Philadelphia, OH 44663 
 Weekend cost is $120.00 starting with the Spring 2008 walks. 

Newsletter Info 
Have Emmaus news to send to the community?  

 
Want to share what the weekend meant to you?  

 

Send them to our Communications Director:  
Diane Christie, 3512 Orchard Dr., Stow, Oh 44224 
 

Or by email: dlchristie@sbcglobal.net 

Board of Directors 
     Lay Director  Bryan Baer    330-896-0131 

     Asst. Lay Director 

  Ron Crowl    330-494-0963 

     Spiritual Directors  

           Pastor Lee Peters     330-832-2179 

 Chaplain Joey DeBarr    330-497-9364 

     Ex_Officio   Tom Raddish     330-628-4713  

     Secretary   Jayne Hall     330-875-3120  

     Treasure   Tom Wig     330-499-3483 

     Procurement   Mary Lou Lorenz    330-852-4867 

     Pre walk   Sally King     330-488-2155 

        Pam Edwards    330-339-9789 

     Post Walk Dan Edwards          330-339-9789 

  Theresa Malion    330-388-1804 

  Eve Rupp     330-484-5152 

     Communications Director  

  Diane Christie    330-686-8465 

     Chrysalis   Viki Myers      330-947-2733 

      

     Walk   Barry Rader     330-725-7011 

  Ken Kesler      330-753-4466 

  Joe Petrak    330-335-6511 

     Agape   Terri Urban    330-929-6737 

     At Large   Terry Raddish     330-628-4713 

      

     Lay Leaders Doug Herr     330–723-0551 

  Shorn Buccitelli    330-364-9571 

    Leaders    Ken Kesler      330-753-4466 

  Kandy Simmons    330-874-3049 

  Terry Kurre    330-854-0861 

  Kandy Simmins    330-874-3049 
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